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I would like to see more local small farmers providing produce and other farm 

products to the local economy with a smaller carbon footprint on our environment.  

We need more choices in our food supply than is currently available.  I do believe 

that good water conservation is required and everyone should use good 

management practices to limit the water required for everybody large commercial and 

small farms.   

 

thank you, 

 

John Hudspeth 

810 Memory Ln 

Philomath, OR 


